
A C H P  P r o v i d e r  R u l e  R e v i e w  C o m m i t t e e
S u m m a r y

Provider Rule Review
Committee created.

Winter
2019
• • •

COVID-19 pandemic
delays committee

operations.

Spring
2020
• • •

Committee restarts
with virtual 

meetings.

Summer
2020
• • •

Committee
completes their

review.

Winter
2020
• • •

ACHP review of
current rules

and revisions.

Autumn
2021
• • •

Public 
comment on
revised rules

Spring
2022
• • •

A main goal of this revision is to make the MCARs more user-friendly both in organization and readability.

Winter 2019 DEVELOPMENT
Adult Care Home operators and managers are invited to participate in the
review of the current Multnomah County Administrative Rules (MCARs)
for Adult Care Homes. 

Spring 2020 COVID-19 PANDEMIC

The committee decides to review seven parts of the current MCARs.

The pandemic spreads in Oregon. Committee meetings placed on hold.

Provider Rule Review Committee meets: approves charter and votes on
sections of the MCARs that the committee will address.

COMMITTEE RESTARTSSummer 2020

Committee reviews:
Part IV: Licensing and Applications
Part VII: Standards For Operators, Resident Managers, Shift Managers,
and Caregivers
Part IX: Standards for Operation
Part X: Standards for Adult Care Homes
Part XI: Adult Care Home Rules for ADVSD Homes
Part XII: Adult Care Homes Rules for DDSD Homes
Part XIV: Abuse, Neglect and Exploitation

Provider Rule Review Committee begins remote/virtual meetings.

PUBLIC COMMENTSpring 2022
Proposed rules will be released spring 2022.

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking sent.

Rules Advisory Committee (RAC) formed.

Public comment period on proposed MCARs

ACHP REVIEWAutumn 2021
The Multnomah County Adult Care Home Program reviews the current
MCARs for needed updates and revisions.

The Multnomah County Adult Care Home Program writes proposed
revision of the MCARs incorporating committee and ACHP feedback.

COMMITTEE REVIEWWinter 2020
The Provider Rule Review Committee completes its review of the current
MCARs.


